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President's Pin
- Greg Elems

Hello fellow FRRS 
members.   

I have been appointed 
president by the FRRS Board 
in the August board meeting.  
I’ve been VP since Rod went into the hospital 
and I hope I’ve learned something in that time.  
Hopefully the board’s confidence in me isn’t 
misplaced.

I look forward to working with the board, 
members and the museum store staff in the next 
year. 

Many thanks go out to everyone who have 
stepped up to the plate and given me a hand in 
this new job.  The plan is to keep people in 
positions that Steve appointed since it seems to 
be working just fine.

We are in high gear planning the Pumpkin 
Express weekends.  KC Dunn, Ali Doty, Patty 
Clawson and Eugene Vicknair are well into 
planning of details.  Thank you Pumpkin Express 
Crew!  We are looking for help in all areas so 
please volunteer and join in the fun.

Our WP Celebration the first weekend of August 
went well.  Prior to that we had a steam work 
week and a major push in getting the WP 1503 
prepped and painted.  Roger Stabler was a huge 
help and leader for those projects.  Thank You 
Roger!

Planning for the Santa Train weekends has also 
started.  We’ll need help for that too.  Besides 
train crews, we’ll need help in the baggage car 
with Santa and the museum store. 

Last but not least, Steve Habeck had surgery on 
September 3rd.  He is back home and once again 
able to stop by the museum.  I’m sure I speak for 
everyone Steve, glad you made it through the 
surgery and are on the road to recovery.  Take 
your time, get your rest and get better.  We look 
forward to having you feeling like your old self 
again.

Over and out.

FRRS Leadership Team
2019/2020

President Greg Elems
Vice-President Steve Habeck
Secretary Eugene Vicknair
Treasurer Bart Hansen
General Superintendent Kerry Cochran

Archives/Historical Kerry Cochran
Frank Brehm

CMO Vacant
Asst. CMO David Elems

(Acting CMO)
Facilities Charlie Spikes
Funding Eugene Vicknair
Headlight David Pires

Mike Mucklin
Membership/Admin Eugene Vicknair
Museum Store KC Dunn
Museum Store Staff Jean Danielson

Tajanae Yager
Operations Loren Ross
RAL Scheduler Ethan Doty
Restoration Steve Habeck
Roadmaster Greg Elems
Asst. Roadmaster Ethan Doty
Shop Bil Jackson

David Elems
Signal Department Kerry Cochran
Steam Lead Roger Stabler
Train Sheet Paul Finnegan
Yardmaster Steve Habeck
Asst. Yardmaster Loren Ross
Webmaster Paul Finnegan
Zephyr Project Eugene Vicknair




